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City of Dania Beach

Department of Public Services



        100 West Dania Beach Blvd ∙ Dania Beach, FL 33004 ∙ (954) 924-3741 ∙ (954) - 923-1109 (fax)


MEMORANDUM

TO:                 Mayor Marco A. Salvino, Sr. 



Vice Mayor Bobbie H. Grace 

Commissioner Chickie Brandimarte



Commissioner Walter B. Duke, III 

Commissioner Albert C. Jones 

FROM:    
Robert Baldwin, City Manager
BY:      
Ronnie S. Navarro, P.E., Interim Director/City Engineer
DATE:     
August 19, 2015
SUBJECT:      Illumination Agreement on Bryan Road Between 



City Commission and Broward County Board of County Commissioners 


Bryan Road (herein referred to as Traffic way) is owned and maintained by Broward County and located within our local jurisdiction.  In view of pressing safety concerns (which was exacerbated by a previous fatal accident) due to lack of sidewalk facilities and adequate lighting, the City, under its own funding, has reached out to Broward County Highway Construction and Engineering Division (BCHCED) to construct the sidewalk and provide street light through Florida Power and Light (FPL).
The proposed street light was designed by FPL and calls for the installation of eighteen (18), 400-watt cobra head street-light fixtures along Bryan Road on existing FPL power poles from Stirling Road to Old Griffin Road.
The County has agreed to permit the illumination of the traffic way based on an illumination agreement between the City Commission and Broward County Board of County Commissioners.
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve the resolution and authorize City Manager to execute the documents.
